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If you have any questions about this bulletin, you may contact Immigration Services at: 

Island Investment Development Inc. 
PO Box 1176, 94 Euston Street, 2nd Floor 

Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island C1A 7M8 
Telephone: 902 620 3628     Facsimile: 902 368 5886 

Email: peinominee@gov.pe.ca    Web: www.gov.pe.ca/immigration 

  
  
 
 

Subject: Extension of the Agreement for  
Canada-Prince Edward Island Co-operation on Immigration  

                                                    
 
 
 

The Province of Prince Edward Island in co-operation with the 
Government of Canada, represented by Citizenship and Immigration 
Canada have agreed to an extension of the current agreement until 
June 30, 2008. 
 

The original agreement was due to expire December 31, 2007.  The 
Province of Prince Edward Island is committed to having a new 
agreement in place well before the June 30, 2008 expiry date. 
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